Mary Greene

From:

Mary Greene

Sent:

Monday, April 2, 2018 10:40 AM

To:

'white.candace@epa.gov'

Subject:

RE: FOIA Request: EPA-HQ-2018-004264

Denise – I just tried to call you at the below number you left – it says it is not in service. Perhaps you could call me? Numbers are below. Thank you.

Mary E. Greene
Deputy Director
Environmental Integrity Project
1000 Vermont Ave., N.W., Suite 1100
Washington, DC 20005
(202) 263-4449 (direct)
(914) 466-9790 (cell)
mgreene@environmentalintegrity.org

www.environmentalintegrity.org



Sign up for our Newsletter Support our Cause



From: white.candace@epa.gov [mailto:white.candace@epa.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 1:22 PM

To: Mary Greene <mgreene@environmentalintegrity.org>

Subject: FOIA Request: EPA-HQ-2018-004264

03/28/2018 01:20 PM

FOIA Request: EPA-HQ-2018-004264

Ms. Greene:

I attempted to contact you this afternoon to discuss your FOIA request. Please contact me at 202-654-6520.

Thank you!

Denise